
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: DP Murphy application for gas station, Borden Carleton, PEI
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:28:04 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 7:52 AM
Subject: FW: DP Murphy application for gas station, Borden Carleton, PEI

-----Original Message-----
From: Geraldine Grant [mailto:geromeo@pei.sympatico.ca]
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 12:09 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: DP Murphy application for gas station, Borden Carleton, PEI

This to submit my strong objection to this application.  As a 40 plus yearly cottage resident of Noonan’s Shore, I am
deeply concerned for the survival of the long time Ceretti family store if this application is approved.

The Ceretti store has served the residents a nd cottagers of the area  for many years with their groceries, gas,
hardware, fresh meat dept. and there is absolutely no need for another gas station in the area , and this proposed
development will surely put Ceretti,s out of business. 

Please do not approve the DP Murphy application.

Geraldine ( Noonan) Grant
14 Bridgeview Lane
Borden carleton

Sent from my iPad
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